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On July 18, Hasegawa and Nakatani at Catalysis
Theory Research Division visited Theory Department
of FHI for academic exchange between the two theory
groups. Dr. Levchenko, who is the group leader of
“Unifying Concept of Catalysis™ group, took care of our
visit. In the summer 2017, Hokkaido University will
organize “Summer Institute”, in which ICAT will
provide a series of lecture entitled “Catalysis Principle
and Catalyst Design”. Dr. Levchenko kindly accepted to
give lectures on the electronic structure of solids and
catalytic surfaces. He will also visit to ICAT in coming
October to give an invited talk at the second Hokudai-
RIKEN-AIST symposium on Catalyst Informatics,
which will be held in the end of October 2016.
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